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12 The Consultation Process

What we would like your views on?

Please note comments at this stage are informal comments to SPEN and are made to allow 
SPEN to determine whether changes to the preferred route are necessary. An opportunity to 
comment formally to the Scottish Government Energy Consents Unit, who will be the decision 
makers on the Section 37 application, will follow at a later stage in the process.

Below are the best ways to find out more or to talk to us.

Visit the website: 
www.spenergynetworks.co.uk/pages/overhead_

line_for_harestanes_west_wf.aspx

You can view or download all the project documents 
(including the Routeing and Consultation Document 
(2023)) and this leaflet on our website

Email us:          harestaneswestohl@spenergynetworks.co.uk 

Send us a letter

Your feedback is an important part in 
helping SPEN to identify the proposed 
route which considers technical, 
economic and environmental issues 
along with landowner and public 
opinion. 

The consultation period will run from 
Tuesday 1st August until Friday 1st 
September 2023. The closing date for 
you to provide your response to us is 
midnight on Friday 1st September 
2023.

Harestanes West wind Farm 132kV Overhead Line 
Grid Connection Project
Land and Planning Team,
SP Energy Networks,  55 Fullarton Drive,        
Glasgow,  G32 8FA

As part of the consultation we would particularly like your views on:

The preferred route for the new OHL

Any of the alternative route options we considered during the routeing 
process; and

Any other issues, suggestions or feedback you would like us to consider. 
We would particularly like to hear your views on your local area, for example 
areas you use for recreation, local environmental features you would like 
us to consider, and any plans you may have to build in proximity to the 
preferred route.
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